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Online Safety Newsletter 

Here at Castercliff, we have a dedicated staff member to help support you with any concerns you may have about Online 

Safety. Mrs Johnson is our Online Safety Lead and she works alongside all staff members to ensure we provide important 

information to children to educate them into making smart, safe, responsible choices when using the internet. However, we 

cannot do it alone. We need your help too!  

There’s an old saying from the 1960-1980s that says “It’s 10pm—do you 

know where your child is?” which was a government public service an-

nouncement used to remind families to check on their kids when they 

were outside playing.  

Nowadays, we know that most of our children are staying indoors to 

play on their own personal devices and streaming things from sites such 

as YouTube, Netflix, Disney+ or Amazon Prime video.  

But can you be 100% certain what your child is watching? Many of our 

children are tech savvy and know how to keep things they are watching 

hidden from adults.  

So how can we be sure that our children are not watching things that 

are inappropriate for their age?  All of the streaming sites have parental 

controls to help you ensure that your child is not exposed to inappropri-
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Please get in touch with Mrs Johnson if you have any concerns regarding online safety 

and how to safeguard your family. 


